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PUBLIC NOTICE 
  

West Branch-Rose City Area Schools 
 “The School of Choice for Educational Excellence… Your Future Begins Here” 

Schools of Choice Openings 
2022-2023 School Year-2nd Semester 

  
West Branch-Rose City Area Schools will accept applications for enrollment from non-
resident students for the 2nd semester of the 2022-2023 school year under Section 
105 and 105c of Enrolled Senate Bill 851.  We anticipate space will be available in 
most grades K-12. 
  
Applications for student enrollments are available and will be accepted from January 3, 
2023 through January 23, 2023.  Applications will not be reviewed outside the 
application period. 
  
Note:  Students who are currently ‘schools-of-choice’ in WBRC Schools need 
NOT reapply, as the original application is active as long as the student remains 
enrolled. 
  
For an application, please contact the superintendent’s office (343-2001), or contact 
the building offices. The application is also available on our website 
at www.wbrc.k12.mi.us, under ‘Our District’ > ‘Schools of Choice’. 
 
 




